\& GHPS End of Term Update

»

Friday 17t July

Dear Parents and Carers,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your hard work and support throughout this school
year — and what a year it has been! It is now time for the children to enjoy their summer, focus on their
wellbeing and be rested and ready to come back to school in September. Please don't forget that ‘drip
feeding’ learning throughout the summer will help your child immensely when they return to school. Keep it
fun — keep it light but please keep it up!

e You can find e-books at www.oxfordowl.co.uk

e For free Read Write Inc. Phonics eBooks, activities and advice, visit Oxford Owl for Home:
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/read-write-inc-home

e You could also enrol your child info the Summer Reading Challenge 2020
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

e Consolidate knowledge of fime tables to 12x12. There are lots of websites and apps to support times
tables:

- https://tirockstars.com/
- https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/maths/primary-multiplication-division/help-with-times-tables/

e Confinue to use Bug Club and Mathletics to consolidate core reading and maths skills.

e Practice spelling of year group words.
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment data/file
/239784/English_Appendix_1 - Spelling.pdf

e Develop writing by involving your children in every day writing fasks such as shopping lists.
Encourage them to write postcards whilst you are on holiday or keep a diary of their summer.

Please also see the NSPCC website for advice and guidance on keeping children safe online and in the real
world. https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/

We hope that you all have a relaxing, safe and happy summer break and we look forward to seeing you all
when we return on Wednesday 2nd September.

Kind regards, g“:“g-!
ieeras_ A GREAT

Richard Ferris
Headteacher

The Wildlife Area is looking
GREAT - well done to Mr Phillips’
and Miss Baillie’s pods for such
a fantastic job!

Dennis has been building his IT skills by using Skype to stay in
touch with some of our children - he’s looking forward to
seeing everyone again as soon as he is able to. He would like
to wish everyone at GHPS a lovely and safe summer holidays!
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Photo Gallery

A selection of pictures from our year in school and at home




